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“Thank You” seems like an inadequate message to express the gratitude I feel for the 
experience I had as a veteran on the 51st Never Forgotten Honor Flight yesterday.  I 
guess it will have to do because I don’t think I can send an email large enough to 
accommodate all the words necessary to express my feelings. 
  
The experience you have created for Veterans is truly awe-inspiring and I will never 
forget my experience yesterday. 
  

Thank from the bottom of my heart, (sides and top too ) 
Craig W. Carpenter 
51st Never Forgotten Honor Flight Veteran 
 


